Glass Gathering Meeting Minutes

October 14, 2017, Galveston Art Walk Field Trip

Glass Gathering's October meeting was a field trip to the Galveston Art Walk. Members Cheryl, Jim, Sarah, Anne, Tim and Jacqueline and her husband were given a great whirlwind tour of many galleries participating in the Art Walk by Our GG President, Rene, who is also a member of the Galveston Art League. Rene's knowledge of the galleries made the tour even more interesting.

The tour started a G. Lee Gallery, whose owner, Brenda Lee, spoke at our August meeting. Galveston holds this event 8 times a year. We also stopped for ice cream along the way!



Until next month, keep your kilns warm!